
Submitter: Michelle Dawson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am strongly opposed to limiting or removing mail in voting. Mail in voting has been 

the exclusive form of voting in Oregon for over 2 decades, and it allows everyone 

who is legally registered to vote regardless of their personal situation. It allows you to 

be an informed voter by allowing you time to research the different arguments, 

testimonies, and candidates on your time. It allows you to finalize your ballot on your 

time. Everyone's time is precious and deserves respect. This bill disrespects 

everyone in the state, including the constituents that voted you in. 


